
 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Foundation For The Carolinas Accepting Applications for 2022 Scholarships  
  

CHARLOTTE, NC – Foundation For The Carolinas is now accepting applications for 2022 
scholarships. Applications are available at www.fftc.org/scholarships.    
 
The Foundation manages more than 150 scholarship programs, offering a variety of annual 
scholarships that are established by gifts made by generous families and individuals, 
corporations and nonprofit organizations to provide educational opportunities for deserving 
students. In 2021, the Foundation awarded more than $2.6 million in scholarships to more 
than 1,000 students.  
 
Scholarship awards range from $500 to $10,000.  
 
For more information, please contact:  Qiana Austin, Vice President of Scholarships, 
Foundation For The Carolinas, 704.973.4535 or qaustin@fftc.org.  

 
 
About Foundation For The Carolinas 

Foundation For The Carolinas is a nonprofit community foundation serving donors and a 
broad range of charitable purposes in North and South Carolina. With assets of more than 
$3 billion, The Foundation encourages and makes possible philanthropic giving by 
individuals of all means to benefit their communities. Visit www.fftc.org. 

 
 
Media Contact: 

Tara Keener, 704.973.4570 or tkeener@fftc.org  
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